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This Months meeting will be held on the 28th October at the     
Village Hall, Church Road, Rawreth SS11 8SH at 8pm. 

Doors open 7:30pm  

 

A lovely photo from Ruth, 
Colchicums along the bank of 
the river Lark at Fullers Mill. 

This month sees the welcome return of David Hazlegrove to talk to 
us about  

ôExploring Tibetõ 

Many thanks to Barry for a 
very interesting talk on the                    
Picos de Europa at our last              

meeting. 

A view of one of the benches at the AGS 
Show at Hyde Hall on the 23rd. 

 It was great to see plants back on the 
bench again after all this time and to see all 

that colour in the hall. 

I hope everyone is looking forward to and   
preparing for the Early Spring Show next 
year, which I am told on good authority will 

be on March 19th 2022.  

 

 

Plants on display at the September meeting. 


